
 

 

 

 

MEMORANDUM 

 

November 2, 2016 

 

TO:  Members of the Mid-Valley Executive Advisory Board 

 

FROM: Carla Cumblad, Executive Director 

 

RE:   Report on the School Improvement Day Activities 

 

On October 7, 2016, the staff who were able attended problem-solving/behavior change sessions 

in the morning.  As a cooperative, it is important for us to feel confident that the staff have a 

structured method of approaching systematic behavior change with students.  It is also important 

that all staff are knowledgeable about the process and have an opportunity to communicate 

regarding these plans.  This is ongoing work for the cooperative.  For those staff members who 

were unable to attend the full day (due to being in session with students), additional training 

sessions are scheduled for half days throughout the fall semester. 

 

In the afternoon, most of the staff participated in sessions regarding the smooth implementation 

of PowerIEP 2.0 and our updated reevaluation procedures.   

 

It was a productive and informative day.   


